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Williams 

Environmental Department 
188 County Road 4900 
Bloomfield, NM 87413 
505/6324606 
505/6324781 Fax 

August 22, 2006 

Mr. Wayne Price 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Di vision 
Environmental Bureau 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Re: Change of Company Name 

Dear Mr. Price; 

In accordance with Conditions of Discharge Plan Approval attached to each discharge plan 
approved by the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division, we hereby provide notice of a change 
of ownership for the Williams facilities identified in the attached table to Williams Four 
Corners, LLC. 

As a corporate strategy, Williams has created regional limited liability corporations for our 
assets. So, although a new corporation has been created, Williams Four Corners LLC is still a 
wholly-owned unit of Williams, and there is no change of corporate ownership for these 
facilities. Williams will continue to comply with the terms and conditions of all approved 
discharge plans. All other administrative items (responsible official, environmental contacts, 
mailing addresses, etc.) remain unchanged. 

If you have any questions, please call David Bays, Senior Environmental Specialist, at (505) 
632-4951 or Ingrid Deklau of Cirrus Consulting at (801) 583-3107. 

Sincerely, 

David Bays 
Senior Environmental Specialist 

Attachments 

xc: Clara Cardoza 
Monica Sandoval 
WFS FCA file 210 


